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Dear sir/madam,

I’d like to post a firm opposable to the proposed introduction of sea plane services in and around Lake Burley
Griffin. The proposal will adversely affect lake users abilities to safely conduct sailing, rowing and other water
sports. Sea planes operated in rose bay and similar locations represent a significant source on noise pollution
and would greatly detract from the Center of the nations capital.

Overall the proposal represents financial benefit for few and a cultural, lifestyle and environmental cost to
broader society.

The proposal should be firmly rejected.
Sincerely,

Andrew Sutton

Associate Professor,

Research School of Physics
The Australian National University
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